
Welcome back! We hope that you had a wonderful Spring Bank Holiday and managed to 
enjoy some time together as a family.  

We have lots of exciting things in store for the final half of the Summer Term - we can’t 
believe how quickly the year has gone!

Look out for your individual class newsletters for more detail.

Here are some key dates for you over the coming months (it is BUSY!):

Monday 2nd June - Gladiators Ready! Visit from Steel!

Thursday 5th June - Bradgate Education Partnership Awards Night (invite only)
Friday 13th June - Class 1 and 2 Trip to National Space Centre

Monday 16th - Friday 20th June - National School Sports Week

Monday 16th June -Team GB Athlete Visit
Friday 20th June - Sports Day (1:15 - 3:15 p.m.)

followed by 
Picnic in the Park and PTA Summer Fayre

(Friday 27th June - Reserve Sports Day)

Thursday 26th June - Year 5 Sports Transition Day at Wreake Valley
Friday 27th June - Year 6 Heart Dissection
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A massive congratulations and a huge well done to our Year 6 children who completed their 
Key Stage 2 SATs.  They did amazingly well and tried their absolute best.  As a whole school 
community, we are exceptionally proud of their efforts.  Afterwards, the children took a trip 

up to Roots Farm Shop, visited Cadbury’s World and went to Leicestershire Outdoor 
Pursuits!  Take a look at some of the pictures . . . 

Wednesday 2nd July - Class 3 and 4 Trip to Twycross Zoo
Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd July - EYFS Transition Days

(New to EYFS Parent Meeting on Tuesday 17th June at 6:00 
p.m.)

Thursday 3rd July - Whole School Transition Day
Tuesday 8th July - Class 3 and 4 End of Year Show

Thursday 10th July - Founders Day



The children in Class 3 and 4 had a great 
time with their steel pan drumming 

workshop - Miss Alison and Miss Sarah 
thought that they were in the Caribbean!

The children in Class 1 had a fabulous time during the ‘Alien Day’ - Mrs Robinson is clearly 
in her element when she gets to dress up!

Class 2 have been learning all about Animals and Living 
Things in their Habitats in Science.  They’ve been bug 

hunting in the garden and have been lucky enough to have 
an incubator in school and have waited very patiently for 

the chicks to hatch!

Pre-school have been enjoying their learning as always, especially when spending time in the 
school garden!

The children in Class 1 and 2 launched last 
half term with a Neil Armstrong day where 

they took part in an astronaut workshop! 

Summer 1 was a great half term with lots of learning taking place in every class.  


